
To: 

Honorable Delegate Melissa Well and Ways and Means Committee 

From: 

John L. Harris 

Subject: 

West North Avenue Development Authority 

  

As a citizen resident of Baltimore City and a U.S. military veteran entrepreneur 

in West Baltimore, I support the actions proposed to ensure the sustainability 

of the Authority.  These measure to make West Baltimore whole are needed 

to support the aspirations of individuals, families, and the community residents 

and businesses. 

  

Respectfully Submitted, 

John L. Harris 

28 January 2025 
 


